Date: September 10, 2025 Location: Elmer Boro Hall

Meeting Conducted by: Tom Ainslie, President

Attendees: Tanya Timberman, Tom Ainslie, Katie Williams, Jim Parks, Joe Valver, Jim

Garrison, Brian Burt, Tammy Burt

BOARD MEETING - Time 7:00pm

- 1. Treasurer: Presented Report
- Uniforms & Umpires have been paid
- Refund to be issued to registered softball players
- 2. Discussion:
- Bleachers upgrade suggested
- 3. Baseball:
- Fall teams: Instructional Pitch 3 teams Minors - 2 teams Major - 3 teams
- Majority ruled to keep Brian Burt to remain Minor Baseball Coordinator
- 4. Softball:
- Not enough players to formate teams, instead they're running a camp for all who signed up.
- 5. Discussions:
- 2025-2026 Open Positions

 Equipment Coordinator
 Fundraising
 Confession for Softball
 Junior Softball Coordinator Jim Parks
- 6. Upcoming Dates:
- Fall Clean Up Day: 9/13/2025 from 8am noon
- October 1, 2025 next board meeting
- October 4, 2025 Elmer Harvest Day